
Spring at Lifeline was filled with many incredible events! This newsletter
highlights what we have done and what is to come for Lifeline
Partnership!
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The Daily Digest
Our Executive Director continues to engage
community businesses, DC government
agencies, developmental disability agencies,
and advocates. We have partnered with DC
Project ACTION! for quarterly meetings and
programming. We have successfully obtained
funding through grants to reinstate a new
and improved Healthy Body and Cooking
Class this fall. As always, volunteers are on
the forefront of our agenda to expand the
community based Faith with Friends Bible
study. We have seen an immense growth with
between 60-110+ attendees at our events.



Lifeline had a blast celebrating
Mardi Gras with a masquerade
party like we were in the heart of
New Orleans. We enjoyed dressing
up, delicious food, and of course
dancing! We has a great time
celebrating and jamming out with
DJ Enyaphace. 

Our Spring Bling! & BBQ
Fundraiser celebration was one
of our most popular events with
over 100 attendees. To
celebrate the season we had an
amazing time playing games,
dancing, winning fabulous raffle
prizes, and the cuisine was
divine. It was great seeing the
community come together and
create lifelong memories. 

Lifeline and Project ACTION!
hosted an engaging and
informative employment expo.
Attendees had the opportunity to
learn at employment workshops,
meet developmental disability
agencies, and discover
community volunteer
opportunities. 

Past Events



2024 Developmental Disabilities Awards Highlights

Congratulations to Our Award Winners!
Volunteer of the Year- Ralph Gainer

Caregiver of the Year-Tito Mazali
George Harshaw, Jr. Participant of the Year - Janeek

Mascaro
Harlan Oelke Award for longtime service and

commitment to Lifeline- Jennifer Nye



What’s New

Development

This summer we welcomed our two new summer
interns Alex Loux and Jane Pinsky!

Lifeline continues with our fundraising efforts, which
help us put on our incredible events and encourage
the growth and friendship among adults with
developmental disabilities in our community. We
appreciate your continued support and are grateful
for your ongoing generosity that is necessary to
support our immense growth in attendance this past
season. 

Alex is very excited to be joining
Lifeline Partnership as an intern this
summer!  She is currently a rising
junior at George Washington
University where she is double
majoring in Human Services and
Social Justice (HSSJ) and History with a
minor in American Studies.  Alex is
from Harrisburg, Pennsylvania and in
the future she plans on pursuing a
career in the human services field.

Jane Pinsky is an upcoming third-
year student at American University,
majoring in Business Administration
and minoring in Jewish Studies. Jane
is from Deerfield, Illinois, and has
experience in the nonprofit sector.
She has a strong passion for
fundraising and advocacy and is
eager to join the Lifeline Partnership
team as a summer intern.



What’s Next

Upcoming Events
Social Media Group-7/06

Cheers to 70 Years!-7/13

Social Media Group-8/03

Summer Picnic-8/17

Voting & Voter Rights
Education - 9/21

Lifeline’s event calendar is full of
incredible events for the rest of the

year. We will continue to have
bi-monthly online and monthly

in-person events. See what’s coming up
on our event calendar. We hope to see
you at one or all of our exciting events!
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